
 

 

August 7, 2024 
 
Sent Via e-mail and U.S. Postal Service   
 
 
Alaameen Abdool 
Golden Rookie, LLC 
605 Grand Avenue 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 
Mailing Address: 
322 N. 6th Street, Apartment #2 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
alaameen.a@gmail.com 
 
Re: Missed Deadline for Cannabis Business License Renewal Application and Fees Submission 
 
Dear Mr. Abdool, 
 
This letter serves as a final notice that a complete City of Grand Junction cannabis business 
license renewal application (Application) and the required fees must be submitted by 5 p.m. on 
August 9, 2024, to the City Clerk’s Office.  What has been submitted thus far for the Golden Rookie 
is incomplete and the Renewal Application Fee ($7500) has not been paid. 
 
If a complete Application and the total amount of the Renewal Application Fee is not paid by 5 p.m. 
on August 9, 2024, the cannabis business license for Golden Rookie will be cancelled for failure to 
renew. 
 
Each and every section of the Application must be carefully and thoroughly completed, all required 
information provided and all documents per the City application checklist must be included.  A copy 
of the application checklist is attached.  In addition, the Renewal Application Fee must be paid in 
full.  If a complete Application and the Renewal Application Fee are filed by the deadline then the 
City will review the Application and determine if it is complete.  If incomplete the license will be 
cancelled for failure to renew. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 970.244.1497. 
 
Thank you for your prompt and complete attention to this matter.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Janet Harrell 
Records Manager/Cannabis Administrator 
970.244.1497 
City of Grand Junction 
 
pc: City Clerk Selestina Sandoval 
      City Attorney John Shaver 
      Marijuana Compliance Officer Travis Wright 


